
From: Danny Mientka
To: Herington, Meggan
Subject: Re: Reagan Ranch on CPC Agenda?
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Megan

Let's push out to the May Hearing Date.

Danny

Sent from my iPad

On Jan 29, 2018, at 7:58 AM, Herington, Meggan <mherington@springsgov.com>
wrote:

Good Morning, Danny, it’s that time again. I’m assuming you don’t want to be on the
February CPC meeting? Would you consider postponing out  several months?
 
I hear the BLR Reinstated Annexation Agreement is planned at Council the first or
second meeting in April. Every time we postpone a month at a time I need to put the
item on the agenda. I’d like to add it to the agenda for February and then skip a few
months. Perhaps May? Thoughts? Thanks, Meggan
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